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Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Consultation: Proposed application under Article 7 for the extension of time for completion 
of work associated with the Able Marine Energy Park DCO - TR030001 
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above dated 09 August 2024. Unfortunately, we did not 
receive any consultation sent on 31 July 2024, but thank you for updating your contact details for 
Natural England. 
 
We note that the consultation is regarding the document entitled “Applicant’s response to the 2024 
consultation” dated 22 July 2024. 
 
We have reviewed the comments from the applicant on our consultation response dated 06 June 
2024. We wish to confirm that our advice remains the same and sets out the environmental risks 
that we have identified with the proposed application for your consideration. We would be happy to 
answer any further questions that your authority may have on these matters. 
 
We also acknowledge that Natural England has been mentioned in Associated British Port’s 
consultation response. We would be happy to discuss any of these matters/ points raised with the 
Planning Inspectorate, if requested by your authority. 
 
If you have any queries relating to the advice in this letter, please contact 

 For any new consultations please send your 
correspondences to consultations@naturalengland.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Hannah Gooch 
 
Senior Officer  
Sustainable Development  
Yorkshire and Northern Lincolnshire Area Team 
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